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10 DOWNING STREET &<V
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

20 August 1990

I attach a copy of a letter the Prime
Minister has received from the Amir of Qatar
in response to her message of 9 August.

I should be grateful for your advice
please, to reach me by 27 August.

(C. D. POWELL)

J. S. Wall, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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MINISTRY OF DEFENCE
WHITEHALL LONDON SWIA 2HB

Telephone 071-21 86621 (Direct Dialling)
071-21 89000 (Switchboard)

Minister of State
for Defence Procurement

D/MIN(DP) /AC/ \ | Fo

20 August 1990
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I enclose a letter from the Amir of Qa%ar to the Prime
Minister. This was handed to Mr Clark during his recent trip
and has not been opened. We have not kept a copy but would

obviously be interested to know of its contents if they are
relevant to us.

\70\/3
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D R A Hatcher
Assistant Private Secretary

Charles D Powell Esq.,
10 Downing Street
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